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Dear Parent, 
 
We have received some broad information about the changes to exam practices proposed by the 
Department for Education today. The full text is here; 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/extra-measures-to-support-students-ahead-of-next-summers-
exams 
 
There is currently no detail on any of the proposals or any information about how they impact specific 
subjects or exams. More detail is expected in the New Year. 
 
We hope this is a step towards a system that is adjusted to be fair. 
 
Kind regards, 
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